Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 8:34 AM

To: 'Katherine D. Doerr' **Subject:** RE: FPL rate hike

Dear Ms. Doerr,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto Commission Deputy Clerk I Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399 (850) 413-6010

From: Katherine D. Doerr [mailto:kadedoe2@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:43 PM

To: Records Clerk
Subject: FPL rate hike

To Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission

Docket #160021-E1

I see no reason to increase FPL base rates unless they provide service enhancements. Rate increases should for the customers in the form of service enhancements, disaster preparedness or energy innovation. They should not be a means to provide extra returns to investors.

Because you have no competition as a power provider for the public, it is grossly unfair to gouge the customer for shareholder profits. You need to be looking out for the common good, with an eye on the predictions for climate change effects in Florida. Extra money should be invested for projected long term needs, not short term gains.

Sincerely,

Katherine D. Doerr kadedoe2@gmail.com 3017 Futuna Lane Naples, FL 34119 612-396-8000